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Monitor Dynamics Announces Boardwalk Marketing Group 

as Southern States Manufacturers Representatives  
 
 

Boardwalk to Represent the new iTRUST 2.0 Browser-based, POE+, IP Access Control 
Solution in TX, OK, LA and AR 

 
San Antonio, TX and Houston, TX (Feb 11, 2015) – Monitor Dynamics (MonDyn), the security 
industry’s leading manufacturer of unified access control and intrusion detection solutions, today 
announced that the company has expanded its iTRUST national sales territory by partnering 
with IP-centric Manufacturer’s Representative firm Boardwalk Marketing Group.  The Boardwalk 
team will launch and promote the new iTRUST 2.0 POE+ powered, server-less IP Access 
Control product in the Southern United States to include Texas, Oklahoma, Louisiana and 
Arkansas.    
 
Boardwalk is a premier provider of sales, marketing services and product representation to high 
quality technology manufacturers, dedicated to delivering the most innovative IP-based security 
solutions available in the market to their customer base.   
 
The iTRUST 2.0 product will be launched and released early first quarter 2015 as a sustainable 
and environmentally friendly “green”, web-based, pure IP access control system (true server-
less configuration) that utilizes the benefits of POE+ power.   iTRUST empowers users to 
secure their facilities (up to 32 doors) in real-time from anywhere, via their smartphone, tablet or 
browser-enabled mobile or wearable device.  Installing dealers can configure iTRUST 2.0 to 
operate card readers and locking hardware directly from the Linux-based door controller 
delivering an industry leading 1.6 Amps of robust PoE+ power.        
 
“We are delighted to add Boardwalk Marketing Group to the iTRUST national sales team,” 
stated Troy Paddock, President of Monitor Dynamics.  “Boardwalk’s un-matched customer 
dedication, deep technical product knowledge and experience servicing accounts in the 
Southern United States make them a natural fit for Monitor Dynamics and the new iTRUST 2.0 
product family,” he concluded.   
 
iTRUST is unique in that it requires no server, no software, no power supply, no 3rd party 
hosting and no formal classroom training to operate.  These features make it very easy to 
install, use and maintain.  iTRUST is manufactured in two unique system packages that level 
the playing field for all security installers: 

 The P Series - an edge-based IP POE+ powered solution (one Ethernet cable to the box 
delivering communication and power) in a small self-contained lightweight enclosure. 

 The M Series - a standard, IP based system with traditional metal locking enclosure and 
separate Altronix power supply to power locks, readers and additional door hardware. 

 
“We are pleased at the opportunity to deliver a true IP-centric access control security solution, 
operating on POE+ power, to our multi-state market segment,” said Kolby Walston, President of 
Boardwalk Marketing Group.  “Boardwalk specializes in brining today’s leading IP security 
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solutions to market and solving complex security challenges through the use of technology.  We 
feel that iTRUST is the perfect access control offering for the capabilities of our diverse 
customer base, which includes both traditional security dealers and experienced IT systems 
integrators.  Aside from its technical benefits, iTRUST’s ease of installation, simple user 
interface and excellent price point make it a very desirable product for all security 
professionals,” Walston added.   
 
To learn more about Monitor Dynamics and the iTRUST 2.0 access control solution, please visit 
www.mondyn.com, or contact the iTRUST Sales Department at 210-477-5400, Ext. 6.   
 
 
About Boardwalk Marketing Group 
Headquartered in Houston, TX, Boardwalk Marketing Group is a professional Manufacturer’s 
Representative firm providing sales and marketing representation to the low voltage security 
industry in the Southern United States of Texas, Louisiana, Oklahoma and Arkansas.  
Boardwalk delivers value by combining professional services and technical product solutions 
designed to increase market penetration, promote brand awareness and amplify sales growth 
via the company’s proven IP-centric sales model.  For additional information on Boardwalk, 
please visit www.boardwalkmarketinggroup.com.    
 
 
About Monitor Dynamics 
Established in 1979, Monitor Dynamics (MonDyn) is a US based manufacturer of unified 
security management systems that blend access control, video surveillance, intrusion detection 
and identity products into an open-architecture, command and control IP platform.  Monitor 
Dynamics is the proven leader in developing corporate-wide, military-wide and government-wide 
managed security solutions that deliver real-time visualization and facility control to over 10 
million client access and intrusion points across the globe.  For detailed company and product 
information, please visit www.mondyn.com.   
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